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March 28, 2001 
 
 
NorthStar Moving Corporation 
9324 Corbin Avenue 
Northridge, CA 91324 
 
 
 

This letter is sent to express our pleasure with the move of our home from 
Brentwood to Valencia. 

 
First the trucks were clean and nicely painted. The movers’ shirts with 

company emblems added a touch of class. The big thing was the care and concern 
demonstrated by Moshe, Taz, Ran and Shai. The personalities of these fine young 
men made it a delightful experience. 

 
You are good. Your people are excellent. Thank you for a good move. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
W. Harold Petersen 
 

WHP: mt 


